Margie Farias

Weakening the regulations placed on Aethon so that they can add more pollutants to the watershed
that feed into Boysen Reservoir, would be very disheartening, not to mention environmentally 11l
advised. If I lived in Thermopolis, I would be outraged. Having lived in Fremont County for 23
years, [ understand the fragility of this arid region, and our rivers and creeks should be carefully
protected. The Wind River/Bighorn River are a treasure in this state, and an asset that we can not
replace. I adamently advocate for strong protections for this watershed, showing that your agency
is indeed about "environmental quality".



